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Circular to All Unit Secretaries / Members:          No. 20 / 2021 
  
Dear Comrade,  08.04.2021  
 
DISCUSSIONS ON RESIDUAL ISSUES 

 
We reproduce hereunder AISBOF Circular No. 43 dated 08.04.2021, the contents of 
which are self explicit.   
 
With Greetings,  
 
Comradely yours,  

  
(R. BALAJI) 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
 

 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 43                            DATE: 08.04.2021 
TO ALL OUR AFFILIATES 
 
DISCUSSIONS ON RESIDUAL ISSUES 
 
We reproduce hereunder the text of AIBOC Circular No.2021/40 dated 08/04/2021 contents of which are 
self-explanatory for information of the members.  

 
(Soumya Datta) 
General Secretary 
 
Dear Comrade, 
 
DISCUSSIONS ON RESIDUAL ISSUES 
 
We reproduce hereunder the text of UFBU Letter No. 2021/04 dated 07.04.2021 addressed to The Chairman, IBA 
on the captioned subject for your information.  
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With revolutionary greetings, 
        Sd/- 
(Soumya Datta) 
General Secretary 

Text of UFBU Letter No. 2021/04 dated 07.04.2021 
LETTER No. UFBU/2021/04                                                                                               Date : 07.04.2021 
To 
Shri Rajkiran Rai. G. 
Chairman 
Indian Banks’ Association, Mumbai 
 
Dear Sir, 

DISCUSSIONS ON RESIDUAL ISSUES 
 

You are aware that while finalizing the wage revision Settlement in November, 2020, some of the issues and 
demands like 5 Day Banking, Updation of Pension, Grid Holidays, uniform business hours in Branches, etc. 
raised by Workmen Unions and Officers Associations could not be discussed in detail and resolved, for want of 
time.   
 
As a follow up measure, these issues were discussed by the IBA with the Workmen Unions on 10th December, 
2020 and with Officers Associations on 4th January, 2021.  There is a need to further discuss these issues and 
find amicable solutions. 
Hence, we request you to fix a date at the earliest for further discussions on these issues.  
 
Thanking you, 
                                                                                                 Yours faithfully,     

                                                                                                                        Sd/- 
        SANJEEV K. BANDLISH 

                 CONVENOR 
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